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The applicant has chosen to formally withdraw the planning application and for this reason there is no 
longer a requirement for it to be determined. 
 
The applicant’s decision to withdraw the application was based on the officer’s recommendation to refuse. 
The applicant is now working on a revised proposal that will form the subject of a fresh planning 
application; the new application will be presented to a forthcoming meeting of the Planning Committee. 
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